
 

 

Georgian Gardens Primary School  

Newsletter   Friday 6th May 2022 

https://www.georgiangardens.w-sussex.sch.uk/ 

Although it has been a shorter week with Bank Holiday Monday at the start, the children have been  as productive as ever in 
their learning. We have, once again been delighted to welcome new children to our school—we have really enjoyed getting to 
know all of the new children who have joined us recently.                                                                                                                       
You may have seen in a recent ‘Ping’ that we have set dates for the summer fair and sports day—put them in your diaries! 

Sports day—Thursday 30th June (KS1 am KS2 pm)      Summer fair  Friday 24th June 3:30—5:30pm 

PLEASE DO NOT DRIVE INTO THE SCHOOL CAR PARK AT DROP OFF AND PICK UP TIMES. 

This is a regular reminder but we still have occasions when children’s safety is at risk due to too many cars moving around the 

car park.  Your child’s safety is our priority.                                                                                                    

Equally, do not park in the disable space unless you have a blue badge. We have families who have genuine need to use this 

accessible parking. 

Art activities at break time: 

This week, the children have had an exciting new feature added to their break times—art trolleys. The 

art team, led by Mrs Mills has bought a whole range of art resources for children to access easily from 

trolleys on the playgrounds. As you can see from the photos, the children have loved using the paper, 

pens, crayons, chalks... 

Here are some key dates which are coming up 

Wednesday 4th May (for 10 weeks)  Y4 swimming                                    Y6 production—w/b Mon 11th July                                       

Monday 9th—Thursday 12th May  Year 6 SATS week       

Wednesday 11th May    ‘Reptylers’ visiting Y5     Y6  presentation evening—Mon 18th July 6pm   

Tuesday 17th May   Y1 beach trip 

Wednesday 25th May  Class photos 

Summer fair  Friday 24th June 3:30—5:30pm 

Sports day—Thursday 30th June (KS1 am KS2 pm)       

Last day of term: Thursday 21st July 

Children return to school on MONDAY 5th SEPTEMBER 2022 
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Chartwells: 

Attached with this newsletter you will 

find a template crown for a competition 

which Chartwells are running for the 

Jubilee. Please see their website for    

further information. 

Football: 

Please see the attached flyer advertising 

East Preston Football Club summer     

recruitment. 

Y6 parents of children going to The 

Angmering School: 

If you have not yet made your School 

Cloud appointment for a meeting 

with the headship team, please do so 

this week-end so not to miss the 

chance to introduce your child. 

Sports news: 

We were very proud to see 35 KS1 children at the Angmering half mile running event on Tuesday. It is always wonderful to 

have such a great turnout at such events.  

Ice creams: 

On the following dates Y6 will be selling ice creams to raise 

funds for their summer production: 

Friday 13th May, Thursday 19th May, Friday 20th May, Thurs-

day 26th May. 

 

In more exciting ice cream news, the PTA have arranged to 

sell ice lollies after school on every Friday after half term. 

Tennis success: 

We always enjoy      

hearing about the     

successes our children 

have outside of school 

and it was wonderful to 

learn that Mimi  (Y5) 

came runner up in a 

recent tennis tourna-

ment, ‘The Pav and Ave 

Open’.  

Congratulations Mimi. 

 

Communication: 

As you know, we strive to be as available as possible to talk 

about issues which arise in school. We openly welcome any 

conversation. We do ask that if you have a situation where 

your child has had a problem in the day which they tell you 

about that you contact either the class teacher or a member 

of SLT to discuss the situation. We are well equipped to   

investigate with all involved. 
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Clubs news: 

Please do sign your child up for one of these clubs quickly  

—there are currently spaces but they will fill up fast. 
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Windmill Cinema: 

The cinema have been in touch to advertise a relaxed/SEN 
screening of Sonic the Hedgehog 2. This is a screenshot from 
their website. Contact them to book. 

 

 

Rail safety: 

Network rail have contacted the school over concerns about young people playing on the tracks and the dangers of this. Here 

is a link to a short video on this issue which you may wish to share with your child (from ages 7-11). It would be advisable to 

watch the video yourself before sharing it so that you are able to discuss any of the themes. Living so close to a busy railway 

line is wonderful yet does present many potential dangers if misused. 

From Network Rail: 

The session is less than 15 minutes and explains why it is important to stay safe near the tracks. Over 14 million students,  
parents and teachers from across the UK have watched these videos which has led to a significant decrease in the number of 
trespasses in their area through watching the latest rail safety videos. Remember 15 mins can help save lives and provide im-
portant safety information to young people and their parents. We have made things easier for you to watch the free safety 
videos by just entering the email railsafety@learnliveuk.com into the I am registered field when you first watch the videos. 
Please click on the link: 
Primary school version: Age 7- 11 (with subtitles) 
https://learnliveuk.com/network-rail-primary-school-safety-talk/ 
https://learnliveuk.com/i-am-train-safe/  
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